
Memorandum 

Economic and Development Services Department 

Date: May 6, 2025 File: 12-03 

To: Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee (O.E.A.C.) 

From: Branden Morris, Planner B 
Economic and Development Services Department 

Re:            O.E.A.C Custom Branded Tent 

On April 1, 2025, O.E.A.C. adopted the recommendation listed in Report OEAC-25-15, to order 
a custom-branded tent for display and shelter purposes at local events they attend.  

The purpose of this memo is for O.E.A.C. to select one of the four custom tent mock-up 
options affixed to this memo. Once the committee selects their desired option via a motion at 
the May 6, 2025 meeting, we can proceed with ordering the tent.     

Recommendation 

That the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee select one of the four options for a 
custom display tent as listed in Report OEAC-25-19 dated May 6, 2025.    

If you have any questions please contact Branden Morris at 905-436-3311, extension 2449 or 
by email to bmorris@oshawa.ca. 

Branden Morris, Planner B 
Planning Services 
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